
From: Andrew MASSI
To: commentletters
Subject: Once in a generation opportunity to win one for salmon!
Date: Wednesday, November 02, 2016 3:40:04 PM

Dear Members of Control Board,

Dear members of the State Water Resources Control Board

Please stop sending water to the desert in southern and central california until the rivers, their fish and users are
accounted for. If those farmers need water on drought years (they dont) then they should be building storage and
providing de salination plants for coastal desert communities.

Sincerely,

Andrew Massi
1960 San Diego Cir
Roseville, CA 95747
andymassi@live.com
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